
 

 
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

 
TO:  Planning Commission 

FROM: Planning Staff 
 
SUBJECT: Information Item - Withdrawal of Conditional Use Permit Case Nos. 03-CUP-022 

and 03-CUP-023, and Oak Tree Permit Case No. 05-OTP-012  

DATE:  December 1, 2005 
 
On September 1, 2005, the Planning Commission conducted a public hearing for Ashoor 
Pirouti’s request for two Conditional Use Permits and an Oak Tree Permit to construct two 
single-family residences at 28454 and 28458 Renee Drive (Case Nos. 03-CUP-022, 03-CUP-023 
and 05-OTP-012).  The public hearing was continued to allow the applicant to consider making 
design changes to the projects as recommended by the Planning Commission.  The applicant has 
since withdrawn his applications.  A copy of his letter of withdrawal is attached.  No further 
action by the Planning Commission is required for these two projects. 
 
ATTACHMENT: 
 
• Applicant’s Letter of Withdrawal 


